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Voters of the Second District: 

 

It is with distinct honor to write this letter of support for Regenia Frison-Jones for the position of Fort 

Wayne Community School board member for the Second District.   

 

I have known Ms. Regenia for a number of years and her past credentials of over 30 years speak for itself. 

She has served in many capacities within the social sector – from a Court Appointed Special Advocate 

(CASA) to co-creating Queens African-American Literature & Art Club for area youth.  Regenia’s education 

principles reflect a steadfast commitment to Fort Wayne’s children.  It is her conviction and belief that 

every child, parent and employee of FWCS must have the tools and resources they need to succeed – no 

matter what zip code they live in.   

 

We are living in a time in which the relationship between parents and staff of FWCS and the School Board 

must grow stronger for the benefit of students and their growth.  Regenia’s nomination comes with the 

promise of new governance, accountability and oversight.  I hope that each of you will strongly consider 

Regenia Frison-Jones as a FWCS board member.  I have no doubt she will continue to intentionally and 

faithfully serve the families of the Second District.   

 

I support Regenia because she is a humble and servant leader with a desire to impact each and every 

student in the FWCS district.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alice Jordan-Miles 

 

Alice Jordan-miles 

Director 

 

 


